











5th May 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Garden and outdoor space improvements

Some children in Year 6 want to restore and improve the garden areas around our school. This is a fantastic idea that we are looking to support in any way possible.

The gardening team will be working throughout their lunchtimes to help make our outdoor spaces better for the whole school community.

We are looking to gain funding for this, but for the immediate future, we are gratefully asking if families have any unwanted garden tools or resources they could donate to help our project. Currently we have some planters in need of some love; the wood has completely rotted away. If there are any parents that are able to offer their expertise in helping to fix these, we would love to hear from you!

If you have any questions/suggestions please do not hesitate to contact **Mrs McNab**.

Please find overleaf a suggested list of items we are seeking.

What a wonderful way to start Y6's last summer term!

Thanking you in advance.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs McNab





ITEMS TO NEEDED FOR DONATION

- Spades
- Forks
- Hand trowels
- Hand forks
- Watering cans
- Compost
- Seeds
- Seedling trays
- Pots
- Veg table
- Seeds
- Waterproof paint
- Secretors
- Safe weed killer
- Strawberry/tomato plants
- Ornaments